
From: Berdie Hall
To: John Jansons
Subject: Request to decline appointment of Alternate COG
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 6:07:46 PM

Attention: John Janson Kerman City Manager - January 13, 2025

I councilwoman Berdie Hall, would like to decline the appointed alternate COG position. 
After further consideration of this position, I would like for the alternate COG position go to
the Mayor Pro-Temp Councilman Gary Yep. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration 
Councilwoman Berdie Hall
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